
 

A note from your Economic Development Director: 

Today is Memorial Day, a time to remember and honor those who made the greatest sacrifice for our 

country. Let it serve also as a reminder to appreciate those putting their lives, and the lives of their families, at 

risk to battle on the frontlines this health crisis. This now includes your fellow citizens back to work in essential 

industries. Let us respect one another; be kind and understanding and keep each other safe as we slowly 

reopen. Stay safe and healthy Southbury. 

COVID-19 Business Update 

May 25, 2020 
 

Hair Salons & Barbershops – Now scheduled to open June 1. Contact yours for an appointment. 

 
PPE for Small Businesses are still available, but unsure for how long. Small businesses of 50 employees or less 

can request up to two free face coverings per employee by filling out the form at www.ctcovidresponse.org. 

 
FREE IR Thermometers for Business – any small business in the state that has between 2 and 100 employees 

are eligible to receive one thermometer per physical address.  

Nonprofits and Places of Worship: are eligible to receive one thermometer per address.  

 
Important Business Info for Connecticut 
https://portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/Information-For/Business-Resources 

 
Southbury Economic Development Facebook Announcements https://www.facebook.com/SouthburyEDC/ 

Southbury COVID-19 Business Page: https://southbury-ct.org/business-covid19 

 
Sign-up for our webinar series at: www.southbury-ct.org/EDCwebinars. Submit questions to 

ecodevdirector@southbury-ct.gov  Related article: PPP loan forgiveness  
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